
 

 
 
 
 
SEA/PG/da/BIG BANG 
 
28th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are organising a free science visit on Friday 13th March 2020 to The Big Bang at 
the NEC Birmingham. This visit is intended to help your child discover that science is 
relevant as well as being good preparation for upcoming examinations and options. 
During the visit, pupils will take part in numerous activities (further information can be 
found on the Big Bang website).   
 
Pupils will leave the academy at 9.00am and travel by coach to the NEC.  We will 
leave the NEC at 2.00pm to arrive back at the academy for 3.00pm depending on 
traffic. 
 
Pupils are required to wear their academy uniform and will need to bring a packed 
lunch.  Pupils who receive free school meals will have a packed lunch provided.  
 
If you would like your son/daughter to take part, please return the consent form 
attached to reception no later than Wednesday 4th March 2020.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher 

 
 

 


